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02/02/2025  11:49:482025/0257/T SUPPRT Helena Morris To: Planning

Subject: Application ref: 2025/0257/T

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to support of the application to dismantle the tree outside 37 

Rossendale Way NW1 0XB.

I live at 9 Bergholt Mews and agree with the points outlined by my neighbour at No11 that the tree just outside 

our gardens is too big for its location. I have lived in this property since 1984 and have noticed a significant 

drop in natural light in my home over the years once the tree is in full bloom.  As well as the leaves and 

sycamore seeds, there has been an increase in twigs and small branches falling into the garden and it worries 

me that these are increasing in size and may cause significant damage, not just to the property but also to 

anyone that may be unfortunate enough to be hit by the debris.

I agree that the trees in Elm Village are beautiful and enhance our environment and would be in favour of an 

alternative tree, more suitable to the size of the site to be planted, which would entail the removal of the tree 

stump. 

I support this application and hope that you grant it.

Kind regards,
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